
 

 

 

Our office is kept at a cooler temperature. We 
recommend dressing warm. 

 

For your convenience, we keep a copy of the 
health history forms on our website for those 
who prefer to fill it out prior to your 
appointment.  

www.gracefamilyden/stry.com   

Any orthopedic replacements or cardiac 
treatments require clearance prior to dental 
appointments. Please call the office for 
details. 

Some friendly reminders from your friends at Grace Family Den/stry 

 

Any minors coming in for an appointment 
with someone other than a parent or 
guardian will need a leBer from the parent or 
guardian giving our office permission to treat, 
permission to take any necessary x-rays and a 
phone number in case we need to reach 
them.  

 

As we head into the colder 
months, we want to remind you 
that if you are ill or have any open 
lip or mouth lesions to please 
reschedule your appointment for 
a minimum of 10 days aGer your 
first appearance of symptoms. If 
you tested posiIve for any illness 
and are asymptomaIc, please 
wait 10 days from the posiIve 
test to come into the office. We 
appreciate your cooperaIon!  

 


